

Minutes of Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group. 14/06/17

Present. Chris Bishop, Nick Bradley, Roger Luscombe and Sue Cloke.

Apologies. Peter Pattison

The meeting was convened to discuss Draft policy IDE07 “Ide Gateway Enhancement area”

CB reported that he was in the process of applying for a further grant of £3000 to cover Paul’s extra costs. This should be forthcoming as we now qualify for “enhanced group status”

CB and PP had done a lot of work to produce the draft IDE 07 policy. This was initially expected to be called the Ide Gap Policy but it was deemed inappropriate as such a policy refers to gaps between villages. Paul had therefore come up with the new title.

There was much discussion about the format of the policy to get it to submission stage..... Firstly the pages of the Gateway document needed numbering.

Page 1.The introduction needed P4 added and more defined wording of the identified area.

Pages 2/3. Details of ownership of the 5 identified parcels of land needed to be amended and completed. NB offered to check the planning histories of each site and SC offered to contact Jacky Chadwick about ownership of various fields in “Land E”

Pages 3-10.Visual inspection sites. It was decided to change the draft format (strengths and weaknesses) to “reasons supporting gateway enhancement” and the descriptions of the areas were refined.